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RESPECT FOR DIVERSITY 
 

The Lake Forest School District serves students and families from diverse backgrounds 
and experiences. The District will foster an environment where students are safe in their 
beliefs and comfortable seeking rigorous learning opportunities which prepare them for 
college and career. 

 
Educational offerings in the District will be structured so as to provide a setting through 
which students will be encouraged to: 
 

• Interact with peers, teachers, administrators, and others to develop good working 
relationships. 

• Acquire an understanding of persons belonging to social, cultural, religious and 
ethnic groups different from their own. 

• Acquire skills necessary to be a productive member of any group project or activity. 
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